Dragon, Karen E.

From: Jay parker [jay_parker@bullard.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2000 7:29 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office

Subject: Request for time at Public Meeting on Aug. 8 in Wash. DC

The Bullard Co. would like to request a time slot for a presentation at the

Aug. 8, 2000 public meeting in Wash. DC, announced in the federal register

on July 5, 2000 (Vol. 65, Number 129, Notices, page 41472). The presenter

will be Jay A. Parker, Technical Marketing Manager for the Bullard Co. The exact length of
time needed for this presentation is not known at this

time. An approximate length would be 30 minutes at this point. Please confirm receiving
this request. Thank you for your attention to this

matter.

Jay Parker



